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TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON REPORT 
Item No.   

 
RECOMMENDATON: 
THAT the Council of the Township of North Huron hereby write a letter for the East Wawanosh 
150th Committee to support their application for Huron Heritage Funding for the History 
Committee project.   
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
The History Committee of the East Wawanosh 150th Anniversary Planning Committee intends to 
submit an application for their history project to the Huron Heritage Fund on May 1st, 2016.  The 
group will leverage money they already have and put in a request to the Huron Heritage Fund for 
no more than $5,000.   
 
DISCUSSION 
The History Committee is currently gathering pictures and stories for the history project of the East 
Wawanosh 150th Anniversary.  The information will be shared in either booklet or calendar form for 
sale to residents and event attendees.  Obtaining funding from the Huron Heritage Fund will make 
the project possible.   
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT 
None.  
 
FUTURE CONSIDERATIONS 
By supporting the history project of the East Wawanosh 150th committee, the planning committee 
will be able to develop a product that can be used to raise further funds to be used for the event.  
 
RELATIONSHIP TO STRATEGIC PLAN   

Our community is attractive to new businesses and residents. 
Outcome:  Tourism is a driver in economic development. 
.  Partner with local volunteer groups to promote tourist related events and activities 
 

 
 

 
 

 

REPORT TO:  Reeve Vincent and Members of Council 
PREPARED BY:  Connie Goodall 
DATE: 13/04/2016 
SUBJECT: Request for Letter of Support – East Wawanosh 150th Committee 
ATTACHMENTS: Click here to enter text. 

Connie Goodall – EDO  Sharon Chambers, CAO 


